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NEW EAST WARD COUNCILLOR DECLARED

The Electoral Commission NSW has declared Jane Stott winner of the City of Ryde East Ward By-
Election.

Ms Stott polled 5002 votes and is the first female Liberal councillor to be elected to the Council.

Ms Stott is an assistant principal specialising in special needs education and said she was honoured
to represent the community.

City of Ryde Mayor, Clr Bill Pickering, said he was very pleased to welcome Ms Stott: “Ms Stott is a
brilliant addition to our team and brings with her a wealth of experience and a real commitment
to working hard on behalf of the residents.”

Ms Stott will attend her first meeting of Council on Tuesday 10 March, 2015, at 7.30pm in the Civic
Centre Council Chambers, 1 Devlin Street, Ryde.
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